October 9, 1995

The Mount Joy Township Supervisor held their regular monthly meeting on October 9, 1995 at 7:30 PM in
the Township Municipal Bldg. located at 902 Hoffman Home Road, Gettysburg, PA. All members were
present.

The minutes of the last regular monthly meeting, September 1, 1995, were approved by motion of Moul, 2"
by Snyder, carried.

The Treasurer’s Report and Bills to be Paid Report consisting of $20,653.51 to be paid out of the General
Account, checks numbered 7274 through 7293 and $1,906.15 to be paid out of the Payroll Account, checks
numbered 1454 through 1463, were approved by motion of Moul, 2™ by Snyder, carried.

Chairman Beebe recognized Ricardo Elbo, who was present on behalf of the Adams County Library. Mr.
Elbo presented a letter requesting increased support from the Twp. in the 1996 budget.

John Schwartz presented the annual budget for Barlow Fire Co.

Subdivisions:
Carl Gentzler - Subdivisions approved, subject to DER approval, by motion of Moul, 2" by Snyder, carried.

Milburn Harris - Plan was tabled until Mr. Harris is contacted.

Road Report:
Nothing to report; Highland Avenue Road weed, brush need trimmed, gutter needs cleaned.

Correspondence:

Jim Waybright - Letter expressing interest in being appointed to the Planning Commission vacant position.
Moul wants to wait until 2" applicant has been interviewed. Dayhoff expressed that the position should be
filled.

Cargill Salt - Letter quoting salt 37.74/Ton. Moul moved to accept the salt quote.

New Business:

G.M. Boyle - There was a question regarding the HRG letter, Item B, Item K, H5 Item M (Strike) There was
a motion to instruct the solicitor to advertise for passage at the next Board Meeting. Motion by Moul, 2™ by
Snyder. It was noted that the Municipal Authority is responsible for sewerage capacity and expansion if
necessary.

Public Comments:

August Schwab - Requesting that Twp. increase donation to Rec. Board to $500.00. Also asked that the Twp.
consider having a Rec area in the Twp.

Sam Dayhoff - Planning Commission is studying a Parks and Rec program and the needs for it in the Twp.
Henry Reaver - Expressed concern about dozer working on land below the Twp. Bldg. (Williams Property)

Motion to adjourn at 8:35 by Moul, 2™ by Snyder, carried.

Submitted by R. Glenn Snyder, acting secretary.



